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The January 2008 issue of VIEWS will be combined 
with the April 2008 and will appear in mid- April. We 
look forward to an interesting issue full of interesting 
articles and reports. Highlights will include a collection 
profile of the Shubert Archive, an appreciation of the 
late photographer Josephine Powell, an account of a 
daguerreian squabble in Western Massachusetts, and 
updates on exhibitions and recent publications. 
 
 
 
Watch this space! 
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